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Good morning Beryl,

Several months ago when you joined Wayne Chisnall and I in a meeting with Wayne Horner you mentioned that you
and the Reserves Dept team were still using and working to develop the future off road walk and cycle pathways that
were developed by the Mapua Walkways Group (MWG) that at the time was lead by Sarah McLoed.

At a recent MDCA sub committee meeting of the 'Mapua Livability Group' (MLG) one of the tasks we have set
ourselves is to look at the walk and cycle paths already identified MWG and that are on TDC's radar in the hope  to
expand these links to ensure what already exists link in with future tracks in and around the Village as more land is
subdivided.

Unfortunately, MDCA have been unable to get a copy of these maps from the MWG and I was hoping that you could
provide us with either a hard or digital copy of them.

I await your response.

Kind Regards

Marin Satherley

MDCA Chair & MLG committee member
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